
 

 
SPANISH SECURITIES MARKET COMMISSION 
Área de Mercados 
Edison, 4 
28046 MADRID 
 
 
 
 

Madrid, 7th June 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Sir 
 
We are writing to you to provide you with the following information, pursuant to section 227 of the 
consolidated text of the Spanish Securities Market Act (Ley del Mercado de Valores), together 
with other relevant information relating to Red Eléctrica Corporación, S.A, (hereinafter, the 
Company):  
 
Today, the Company has announced the launch of the new commercial brand Redeia, replacing 
Red Eléctrica Group. 
 
The Company announces that will immediately request to Bolsas y Mercados the change of the 
ticker from ‘REE’ to ‘RED’, which is expected to be formalized in the next days.  
 
Likewise, indicate that the company name has not been modified and continues to be Red 
Eléctrica Corporación, S.A. 
 
Relocation of the corporate website 
 
It is expected that the Company's Board of Directors will agree to relocate the Company's 
corporate website (www.ree.es ), which will become www.redeia.com. 

 
Once adopted by the Board of Directors of the Company, the resolution to relocate the website 
shall be the entered on the Company’s page in the Mercantile Registry of Madrid and published 
in the Official Journal of the Mercantile Registry, as well as on the website www.redeia.com and 
on the website www.ree.es for thirty days from the date of insertion of the resolution, in 
accordance with the provisions of article 11 bis of the Consolidated Text of the Capital Companies 
Law, which will be reported in the legally established terms. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 

Signed.: Emilio Cerezo 
CFO 

Red Eléctrica Corporación, S.A. 
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